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Welcome to our Fall newsletter for the Morehead ACES Program.  My name is Sheila Robeson, I am the Site Coordinator of the ACES Program.  Please meet Macty Morgan, our Kindergarten Group Leader. Mirlande Ulceus 1st Grade Group Leader and Debrisha Noble, our 2nd-3rd Grade Group Leader. 
Thank you and I hope that you enjoy the Fall Season!

Sheila Robeson
ACES Site Coordinator 
[image: ]We do all kinds of things during our ACES Afternoon!  We have a healthy snack (provided by School Nutrition), have time outdoors (if weather permits), have the opportunity to read and work on homework and finally, we can use art supplies, building materials, board games, etc. during Center Time.  Special events will be announced at a later date Please note I will need a  Photo Permission form in order to post pictures of your child on the Morehead Expressive Arts ACES web page.
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Morehead ACES Program will be closed on the October 18th Teacher workday. Also, remember to set your clocks back one hour on November 3rd.  ACES will also be closed on November 4th, 5th and November 11th for Veteran’s Day.  Finally, Thanksgiving Break will be held from Wednesday, November 27nd-Friday, November 29th.  
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Reminder:  ACES Tuition Fees are due in full on the Wednesday before service.  If your payment is not made by that time, a $15.00 late fee will be added to your account.  Also. please pick up your child and sign them out electronically by 6:00 p.m.  Any time you are late picking up your child, you will be charged a late fee of $1.00 per minute past 6:01 p.m.
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Phone:  336-292-3894
Cell phone:  336-316-8092
e-mail:  robesos@gcsnc.com
Webpage:  www.gcsnc.com/domain/15466
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